
LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT 

The Board of Preble County Commissioners is currently accepting proposals 
for vendors interested in supplying procurement card(s) as an approved 
vendor under the Preble County Procurement Card Program.   

Procurement cards are designed to make small-dollar purchases made via 
in-store, mail, email, internet, telephone, or fax, but are restricted to a 
specific vendor.   

Preble County recognizes a permissible procurement card as being an 
account card with no third party involved.  In other words, the vendor will 
directly bill Preble County for the payment due. 

Proposals shall consist of an account card application which state the 
account card’s terms and conditions.  There is no deadline for submittal.  
The Board of Preble County Commissioners will continue to accept 
proposals on an on-going basis.  The proposals will be evaluated and 
assessed for compliance with the Preble County Procurement Card Policy.   

All proposals shall be submitted to Connie L. Crowell, Commission Clerk, 
Board of Preble County Commissioners, 101 East Main Street, Eaton, Ohio 
45320.  Approved vendors will be notified within thirty (30) days of receipt 
of proposal. 

The Board of Preble County Commissioners reserves the right to waive any 
irregularities and the right to reject any and all proposals. 

 

_________________________________________ 
Connie L. Crowell, Commission Clerk 
Board of Preble County Commissioners 
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